## **Paul Michaud**

From:

Robert Lee

Sent:

Friday, July 24, 2015 11:23 AM

To:

Paul Michaud

Cc:

Eva Cutro; Fred Fleet

Subject:

Will serve letter

Hi Paul,

As the Fire Marshal of the Town, I have previously required a fire flow test for the Villas at Mountain Shadows and the water is available for fire suppression. No action is required of the engineer to address fire protection.

FYI, Bob



June 8, 2015

Re: Mountain Shadows Villas II and III

Dear Planning Commission Members;

The plat for Mountain Shadows Villas II and III has been reviewed and meets the requirements of the 2012 International Fire Code.

Sincerely, Robert D Lee Fire Marshal